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Newsletter 4 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Food, Glorious Food!    “How long until lunch time?”  Not a school day goes 

by without at least one child asking me this!   

It has always been or intention, if possible, to return to hot school dinners and, as the 

colder weather approaches, we are going to have a trial run this Thursday.  On the 

menu is: Pizza, chips and corn on the cob, with chocolate brownie for dessert.  To 

ensure that we continue to keep our bubbles separate throughout the school day, Class 

1 and 2 will still eat their dinners in the lunch hall and Classes 3, 4 and 5 will eat in their 

classrooms.  If the experiment is successful then we will make the switch to hot dinners 

soon, perhaps before half term.  The cost of a school dinners remains at £2.20 for all 

children in Key Stage 2, unless their family meets the criteria for Free School Meals.  

For those of you providing a packed lunch from home for your children, we have added 

a link to our website with advice from the Primary School Health Nurse Team on healthy 

school lunches.  Please remember that we are a nut-free school. 

Court Hill     Under the current restrictions, we are unable to go 

on residential field trips; Osmington (for Years 5 and 6) is scheduled for June 2021.  

However, we are able to go on day trips; Class 3, 4 and 5 will each have a day trip to 

Court Hill on the final three days of this term – Wednesday 21, Thursday 22 and Friday 

23 October.  Details to follow shortly.  

Contact details   Please keep your contact details up to date by 

emailing: office.3250@hendreds.oxon.sch.uk with any changes. 

Best wishes 

 

Mr. J. Veness 
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